
 

 

Lauren Powless, TSA President, called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

On March 10, 2022 at the SNAP center in Denison, TX and Zoom online. 

    Discussion: 

• On March 8, 2022 Lauren Powless sent an email to the board that read:  Lauren Powless 
and Shayna Robertson appointed Kevin Nelson as Club Director and need for the 2/3 
board vote to have Kevin Nelson as Texoma Soccer Club Director.   

o On March 10, 2022 The Vote For Club Director passed.  Lauren Powless and 
Shayna Robertson appointed Kevin Nelson as Texoma Soccer Club Director and 
added Kevin Nelson to the Texoma Soccer Club bank checking account. The 
board unanimously approved via email. 

• The Last order of uniforms has been shipped.  

• A reminder to the Board members that walk to the fields in staff shirts to please be 

observant of coach boxes, only 2 coaches on sideline U8 and below only 3 coaches for 
U9 and up. There should be no coaches on the field at THF. Please help because the 
Field Marshall can not see everything.   

• Area Directors remind coaches no sunflower seeds, peanuts, and smoking at the fields 
on grass. 

• For Closing Ceremonies, Shayna will give an update on Closing Ceremonies we will need 
volunteers. 

• U4 awards will be on April 9th and we will need volunteers. 

• David sent suggestions via email for a Referee pay increase.  We can vote the next 
meeting because we need to look at the budget.  

 

 


